

Recognizing Our Community's True Heroes

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO August 9, 2010



Seneca Falls- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently paid special tribute to the men and women of the Seneca Falls police and fire departments. Senator Nozzolio recognized their valuable contribution to the community at the unveiling of the Public Safety Memorial.

Pictured with Senator Mike Nozzolio are: members of the Seneca Falls Village Board, Mayor Diana Smith, Fire Chief Tom Solan, 1st Asst. Chief Tim Smith, Police Chief Fred Capozzi and past and present members of the Seneca Falls police and fire departments.